A Sponsored Walk on the Feast of St George - Saturday April 23" 2022
This is advanced warning of a sponsored walk to Harvington the “Friends of the Holy Land”*
in Wyre Forest are planning on the Saturday in the Octave of Easter which, this year is on the
feast of St George, with the following objectives:

e To pray for all who have suffered as a result of COVID

e to raise funds for Christians in the Holy Land who have suffered more than many due
to the consequences of the pandemic

e To petition the support of St George in this venture

Currently we expect to have walkers starting from Bromsgrove, Cutnall Green,
Kidderminster, Stourbridge and Stourport arriving at Harvington between 12 noon and 1 pm.
If you bring a picnic there will be time to enjoy that before we finish with a short ecumenical
service in St Mary’s. When we ran a similar event in 2019 over 40 walkers took part in what
was a delightfully ecumenical event.

Please volunteer to sponsor yourself, or even better get friends and family to sponsor you. If
you would like to join the walk or would like more information, please contact me.

Deacon John O’Brien

Email: jmcobrien@btinternet.com

Phone: 07482 098 158

* The Friends of the Holy Land is a registered charity No. 1130054
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